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Dear Bride, 

I know this is hard. I’m in the same shoes as you. The panic has filled you and the stress is ready to boil over. Let’s start with that, take a deep breath. You’ve planned for this day your whole life, so let’s not let a negative attitude ruin it. It is okay to cry, it is okay to scream, and to be upset. However, it is not okay to think that for one moment you are going to be robbed of your happy ending. 
     This may not be the wedding you envisioned. That’s okay. Please know that as a bride and a wedding planner, the moment the limitations on food, people, and gathering were issued my heart broke for you as well. But, also know that people like me have been working endlessly to ensure that you get a special day. 
     So, let’s take a deep breath…. straighten your veil and know that you have a world of supporters in your corner who know exactly what you are going through. We will work tirelessly to bring magic back to a time shrouded in darkness and to make you realize, none of this really mattered anyway. Smile…you’re getting married. 
